From: customer.services

Sent: Thu, 9 Nov 2017 14:18:13 +0000
To: Int.Planning.Help
Subject: FW: Great Wilsey Park application/ revised traffic proposal

From: David McRob
Sent: 09 November 2017 12:47
To: customer.services <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Great Wilsey Park application/ revised traffic proposal

Sir,
[ am amazed that you give credence to a hare-brained scheme to clog a traffic-calmed residential
road with first builders' traffic, then new residents.

The suggested roundabout is next to a school entrance on the already busy Chalkstone Way.
Admittedly the scheme avoids the town centre but will still clog Withersfield Road and Wratting
Road for a start.

Why cannot the Ann Suckling Road "town bypass" scheme be completed and so relieve the
entire town of a potential nightmare of traffic?

David McRobb, 14 Augustus Close,Haverhill, CB9 ONJ.
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